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April 11, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED STATUS CONFERENCE 

(Set for Thursday, May 19, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: WUTC v. Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC, Docket TG-101639 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On February 2, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

convened a hearing on the merits of the above-noted complaint.  At hearing, Staff and 

Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC (Trashbusters) agreed that Trashbusters’ certificate of 

public convenience and necessity should not be canceled if the company timely performed 

certain actions during February and March 2011.  On February 8, 2011, the Commission 

scheduled a status conference for Thursday, April 14, 2011, at 1:30 p.m., to ensure that all terms 

of the compliance agreement had been accomplished or, in the alternative, allow inquiry into any 

unforeseen circumstances that may have prevented Trashbusters from satisfying its obligations. 

 

On April 6, 2011, Commission Staff requested that the status conference be postponed in order 

to allow additional time for Staff to review Trashbusters’ filings associated with its 2009 and 

2010 regulatory fees.  Trashbusters does not object to the delay and confirmed its availability for 

a series of alternative dates in May 2011 as proposed by Commission Staff. 

 

Commission Staff’s request to postpone the status conference is granted.  The request 

complies with the requirements in WAC 480-07-385 for such requests, and will not prejudice 

the parties or the Commission. 
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THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE THAT the status conference set for Thursday, 

April 14, 2011, at 1:30 p.m. is postponed until Thursday, May 19, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.  The 

status conference will be conducted in Olympia in Room 108 of the Commission’s 

headquarters, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 

Washington.  Parties who find it more convenient to attend telephonically may participate via 

the Commission’s teleconference bridge line at (360) 664-3846. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ADAM E. TOREM 

Administrative Law Judge 


